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19 December 2017

Amy Eschberger
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street #215
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Amy,

As a homeowner and resident of the Highway 115 community I strongly object to the quarry proposed on Application M2017-049, a new
quarry known as the Hitch Rock Ranch Quarry.  This application fails to protect the water resources, wildlife habitat and easement rights
of multiple owners along Little Turkey Creek Road.  Additionally, a new quarry would add hundreds of heavy duty trucks per day to an
already busy highway.  I travel Highway 115 daily and am amazed at the number of heavy trucks carrying quarry material that are out
there now.  There’s nothing like sitting at the light at Ft Carson’s hospital gate behind a rock-carrying truck with smoking brakes caused
by bringing that massive load to a stop as it descends that steep hill.  Surely an accident waiting to happen if hundreds of additional
truck loads are added.

 
“SIGNED”
 
Mark Boyd Isaman
 
Mark Isaman
980 Glenrock Drive
Colorado Springs, CO 80926
321-704-9057 isamanms@gmail.com
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